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I am writing to object to the increase of the Mountain Water District, in Pikevilie, Ky.

We already pay an exorbitant amount for water. To increase the bills would be detrimental

to the elderly who live on a fixed income. And to those who barely get by with the all ready

exorbitant bills, it could mean whether or not they eat. Our water company has already caused

enough problems by changing the due dates. And people are having to pay a fee for not paying on

time due to the fact the bills are due before most people get their Social Security checks.

Water should be free. It is a necessity of life. However, Mountain Water District, is taking

money from those who really don't have the money to pay. Therefore Iask that you deny

the increase that they are asking. Do an audit of their entire company and see what they are

doing with the already exorbitant amount of money that we the citizens of Pike County are paying for

their services.

Sincerely yours.ciy yuui o, t

Lonnie and Patsy J. Tackett

550 Cabin Fork Road

Jenkins, Ky 41537

Customers of Mountain Water District.


